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Approval Form – Session on Animal Care 

Department: NSS UNIT 

Program: Session on Animal Care. 

Objectives: The Session on animal care aimed to lay the groundwork for an 
upcoming event focused on promoting responsible animal welfare practices and 
fostering awareness about the needs of animals 

Need: Can ensure their well-being and protect them from harm. Secondly, 

animals play a vital role in our ecosystem. 

Content: It's a way to show compassion and make a positive impact on the world 

around us. 

Judge: NA 

Date: 25th November, 2023 

Cost/Budget: NA. 

Proposed by: Dr. Vijay Vishwakarma 

Verified by: Dr. Vijay Vishwakarma & Prof. John Menezes. 

Date of Approval: 18th November, 2023. 
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Notice (WhatsApp): 

Jai Hind 

The NSS Unit of Bunts Sangha’s S M Shetty College of Science Commerce and 

Management Studies Powai 

Oragnise Awareness Session on Animal Care 

Date: 25th November, 2023 

Time: 12pm Onwards 

Venue: 7th Floor Open Area 
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Minutes of the meeting :- Session on Animal Care 
 

There was an online meeting held on Zoom Platform. 
 

1st Meeting on 24th November, 2023. 

⮚ Volunteers should follow the instructions. 

⮚ Volunteers were told reporting time and some basic information about the 
activity 

⮚ The volunteers were guided by the rules and regulations 
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Report: Session on Animal Care 

Event: Session on Animal Care. 

Date: 25th November, 2023. 

Objectives: The Session on animal care aimed to lay the groundwork for an 
upcoming event focused on promoting responsible animal welfare practices and 
fostering awareness about the needs of animals. 

Highlight: The NSS unit of S.M. Shetty College of Science, Commerce and 

Arts, Management Studies, Powai has organized he pre-meet for animal care 

was pivotal in strategies and laying the groundwork for an upcoming event. The 

emphasis on collaboration between government, and local communities ensured 

a comprehensive approach. Additionally, plans for community engagement 

through outreach and interactive sessions were explored to raise awareness and 

involvement in animal care. Overall, the session set the stage for a comprehensive 

and impact event centered on promoting responsible animal care practices 

through education and community involvement. 

Total Number of Volunteers-22 
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Participants list: 
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Action Taken Report Of Pre-Meet on Animal Care 

Date Feedback Received Suggestions Provided 

25th November, 
2023. 

Feedback received on all 
the volunteers and 
audience was highly 
positive and encouraging. 

Suggestions were 
received regarding 
conducting more such 
events in the future. 

More such sessions should 
be taken to spread 

awareness about animal 
care. 

 

 

 

 

NSS Programme Officer Principal 


